
HELLENIC REPUBLIC 
PRIME MINISTER’S OFFICE 
LEGAL ADVISOR

Mr. Matthias Pilz 
Program Manager 
The Mentor Group 
160 Commonwealth Avenue 
Boston Massachusetts 02116

Dear Mr. Pilz,

August 26, 1999

Coming back from summer holidays, I would like, first of all, to thank you for 

the Athens Forum Book you kindly provided with your correspondence of August 18, 

1999.

I would also like to inform you that, regarding the social events program of the 

Athens Forum, the Opening Reception for the participants of the Forum which will be 

hosted by the Minister of Foreign Affairs, Mr. George Papandreou on the 14th of 

September 1999, will take place at the Grande Bretagne Hotel at the Syntagma 

(Constitution) Square, from 8.30 to 10.00 pm.

With respectful good wishes,

Yours sincerely

Professor George Papadimitriou
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